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Elf and safety fun at Bromley Park Care Home

It's Tuesday 1 December, and look who's made an appearance at Bromley Park Care Home! Yes, our very own 'Elf on the

Shelf' has already been up to mischief around our Home!

During a recent audit we discovered our cheeky Elf testing equipment and checking fire exits – all present and correct for the festive

season!

...we can't seem to find some of our biscuits though....?

Who knows what other capers our Elf will get up to as we approach Christmas?!

We'll keep you posted...
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Elf and safety checks!

 

 

 


